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Friday 7th February 2025, 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
The week once again has flown, the children and staff have been working incredibly 

hard, with one more week before half term we are continuing to make such progress! 

This week we have been thinking about being ‘Stronger and wiser’ as Jesus grew, he 

became filled with wisdom and the favour of God. A huge Well done to our Reception 

class for leading our assembly today all about St. Bridget. 

 
We are also celebrating the reaccreditation of our ‘School of Sanctuary’ award, we are 

very proud of our hard work for this award: 

A School of Sanctuary is a school that is committed to creating a safe, welcoming and 

inclusive environment that benefits everybody, including anyone in its community who 

is seeking sanctuary. It is a school that helps it students, staff, parents and the wider 

community to understand what it means to be seeking sanctuary, and to extend a 

welcome to everyone regardless of their status’  

The panel were so impressed with our school ethos, values and commitment to 

welcoming and supporting all.  

 
Yesterday we were also awarded the ‘Live Simply Award’ we have been working hard 

as a school community to achieve this and are extremely proud of our success and 

the very positive comments about our school. This award celebrates:  

 
The Live Simply award is a scheme for communities and schools who can show how 

they have been living: Simply, sustainably with creation, in solidarity with people living 

in poverty. The award celebrates what we have already done and inspires us to do 

more. It helps our community live, not just more simply, but also more fully. 

 
 

Reminders: 

 

• Parking: We kindly ask that parents and carers park away from the 
school site and pay attention to the zigzag lines in place to ensure the 
safety of our children. Please also be considerate of local residents when 
parking around Overbury Street. 

• Half-Term Dates: School closes for half term on Friday 14th Februaryat 
normal time 3.10/3.15pm and reopens on Monday 24th February. Please 
check our school website for our term dates for this and future years.  
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Thank you for your support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  

 

 

 


